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                                 A Reconciling Congregation 

        Organized 1810—Incorporated 1822 — Sanctuary completed 1867 
   

               Announcements: Sunday, July  2, 2023 

 

SUNDAY EVENTS / CALENDAR 
 

TODAY:   
 Members of Michigan Welfare Rights Organization and Mrs Sharon Gladyke 
 (wife of Al Gladyke, former member of MWRO) will be having the Interment of  
 Al’s ashes in the Memorial Garden following Sunday Service.   
 You are welcome to attend.  

 

Monday July 3rd and Tuesday, July 4th, NOAH Project and Central Church  
are closed for the holiday. 

 

Wednesday, July 5, Tigers Game, 6:40 PM 
 

Thursday, July 6th, Tigers Game, 1:10 PM 
 

Friday, July 7th, Tigers Game, 6:40 PM 
 

Saturday, July 8th, Tigers Game, 1:10 PM 
 

Sunday, July 9th, Rev Paul Perez’s Welcome Reception following Sunday Service 
 

Sunday, July 9th, Tigers Game, 1:40 PM 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Adult Study Group w/ Cynthia Bradford, In the 2nd floor lounge 
 

Sunday Lessons:  
 July 2, 2023 - God's Expectations of Fathers in His Image 

 

July 9, 2023 - The Church - The Powerhouse for the Mind of God,  
the Body of Christ, the Soul of the World 

 

 July 16, 2023 - Living Life More Abundantly 
 

 July 23, 2023 - What do you need to know about God's Word for You? 
 

 July 30, 2023 - Celebrating People who loved God:  
Their challenges, sacrifices, victories and legacies. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Adult Study Group w/ Marcus Dickson, 6:30 P.M. on Zoom 
 

https://wayne-edu.zoom.us/j/4958202654 
 

Meeting ID: 495 820 2654 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://wayne-edu.zoom.us/j/4958202654&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3NKaqXfCH8wUjJ56MXsuvR


 

 

PASTORAL CARE 
 

*If you know of a Pastoral Care issue please contact the church office, 313-965-5422 or  
Rev Paul Perez at paul.perez.1019@gmail.com 

 

7th    Christine Crawford 
8th    Aaron Apsey 
10th    Cynthia Roddie 
11th    Nancy Ruhl 
11th    Dia Pearce 
 

 

15th    Cynthia Bradford 
17th    Angela Bakeley 
22nd    Karen Touchstone 
22nd    Jude Cartwright 
24th    Cecil Deramus 
25th    Richard Pawlak 

 

26th    JoAnn Snyder 
27th    Doneisia (Dee) Davis 
28th    RuthAnn Johnson 
29th    Kristi Crago  
    Thomason-Redus 
30th    Gloria Moreno 

 

      JULY BIRTHDAYS 

 

NURTURING & CIRCLE OF CARE 
The following people are in assisted living, confined to their homes or institution,  

are ill, or in need of special prayers:  
 

Leslie Allen     Amy Boyette   Faith Carpenter   

Donald Crawford   Charles & Josefina Ford  Selma Good 

Christina Graham   Gloria Hall-White   Katherine Hamelehle 

Stella Harden    Celeste Powell   Naomi Mason 

Frank & Minnie Ross   Susan Wabeke  

Jo-Ann Snyder & Rebecca Wilson 

 

Sunday School Information 
Nursery 
The church nursery is located on the 1st floor behind the reception desk.  It is currently open for 

use by any families who need a separate space with their littlest ones.  Central UMC is in the pro-

cess of finding a regular Nursery Worker to staff the nursery on Sunday mornings. 
 

Children & Youth Sunday School 

The K-5th Grade class meets weekly while the Youth class meets on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the 

month.  Both classes are returning to their 3rd floor classrooms.  We will  

continue to wear masks during Sunday School.  Children and youth are invited to start  

Sunday mornings in the sanctuary with their families and travel up to Sunday School after the Chil-

dren’s Message.  Children in the K-5th grade class must be picked up on the 3rd floor after worship 

by a parent or approved adult.  Youth will be released after worship to join  

their families on the 2nd floor for coffee hour. 
 

Worship Activity Packs 

Children are welcome to take one of the activity packs located in the Grace Space.  Within each 

pack is an activity and coloring page, crayons, pipe cleaners, plain paper, and worship stick-

ers.  The stickers can be placed in the bulletin for the week to mark the different parts of the ser-

vice. 


